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15 February 2019   

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 

events at your school for the week of February 18th – February 22nd.  

 

Monday, Feb. 18th there are no classes in recognition of the provincial statutory Family Day holiday. 

 

Tuesday, Feb. 19th Grade 5 students in Mme Johnston’s, Mr. Cormier’s and Mme Maxan’s homeroom 
classes will be participating in the SJPF sponsored DARE (Drug Abuse Resistance Education) program.  
 
Wednesday, Feb. 20th Mrs. Bishop’s Homeroom class will be travelling to the Saint John Free Public 
Library and the Saint John City Market in beautiful Uptown Saint John. Many thanks to our partners at 
JDI for sponsoring this trip on board the Kids on the Go Bus (KOTGB). Please be reminded that consent 
forms are required to attend.   
 
Wednesday, Feb. 20th Mme Casey’s Grade 1FI Homeroom class will be travelling to New Brunswick’s all 
season natural amusement park – Rockwood Park! This trip was made possible because of funds raised 
at the annual Saint John Soap Box Derby.  
 
Wednesday, Feb. 20th is Fluoride Mouth Rinse Day. This program is a free and effective way to prevent 
tooth decay in children. Parental consent forms are required to participate in this program.  
 
Wednesday, Feb. 20th at 6:30 p.m. will see the next meeting of the Parent School Support Committee. 
Please note that these meetings are open to the public. PSSC meeting minutes, committee members, 
and meeting dates are all available on our school website.  
 
Thursday, Feb. 21st Grade 1 students in Mrs. Bishop’s, Ms. Jenson’s and Mme Casey’s class are going 
skating at the Stewart Hurley Arena from 9:15 a.m. – 10:15 a.m. Please be reminded that helmets are 
required and students are only permitted on the ice with skates. Consent forms must be returned to 
your child’s homeroom teacher. We also ask parents to bring a $1.oo to when returning their consent 
forms to help offset the cost of transportation to and from the rink. Parents/Guardians may choose to 
attend the public skating facility to help assist with skates, helmets and skating.  
 
 Thank you to the parent volunteers who sponsored many acts of kindness throughout this Staff 
Appreciation Week. Your generosity, gifts, kind notes and delicious treats have made a positive 
difference at Loch Lomond School – it is our privilege to serve the Loch Lomond School community!  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 
hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 
school a better place to learn and visit. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg Norton  

Principal 


